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LOWERED PRICE! Only $175,000 on this awesome listing in Rose-
wood addition. Brick ranch 4 bedroom, 4 bath spacious home. 2,872 sq. ft on
main floor and 2,200 finished sq. ft. in basement with wet bar. Whirlpool bath,
newer kitchen, cathederal ceilings in living room and kitchen, 2 fireplaces. All
appliances included. 12x33’ sunroom and nice backyard, sprinkler system in
yard, double garage. Very nice home - one of a kind.

Call Charlene Cole today for your private showing today!

www.goodlandksmls.com
Charlene Cole, Broker    Diana Spinney, Salesperson

785-899-2683

Cole Real Estate
112 West 13th, Goodland, Kan. 67735

Name: Jonathan McClung
Parents: Gary & Laura

        McClung
Grade: Junior
Age: 16
We’ve nominated this student

because: Jonathan has
consistantly been an outstand-
ing studing in class and in the
DECA Club. Jonathan is the
current Kansas State DECA
Reporter and has produced 2
outstanding newsletters for
DECA members across the State
of Kansas. Jonathan is prepar-
ing to compete in the “Learn &
Earn” competition, at the Kanas
State DECA Career Develop-
ment Conference, in March.

student of the week
Jonathan will also run for Kan-
sas State DECA Western Re-
gion VP this year.

Student Comment: The fa-
vorite aspect of school like, for
me, is club activities. My favor-
ite subjects are marketing and
math. What I will remember
most about GHS, when I gradu-
ate is the great times I had at
DECA conferences and as the
Kansas State DECA Reporter.

Activities involved in at
school: DECA, Science Olym-
piad, Scholar’s Bowl and Golf.

My choice of movies, books,
and games: I enjoy country mu-
sic, comedies, western books
and card games.

After I leave Good-land High
School I intend to: attend North-
west Kansas Technical College
studying engineering. I then
will attend K-State to complete
my Bachelor’s Degree.

And 10 years from now, I
think I’ll be: Working in Archi-
tectural Engineering, married,
and looking forward to chil-
dren.

Favorite Quote: “Not all that
wander are lost.”

– J.R.R. Tolkien

2304 Commerce Rd ~ Goodland, Kan. ~ 890-TACO

Saturday, February 24, 2007

Wilson Brothers

160 Head Sell

At The Ranch • 12:00 MST

NOT JUST SELLING BULLS!

13th
Annual

Sale

65 Registered Two Year-Old Bulls
25 Bred Two Year-Old Heifers
40 Registered Yearling Heifers

30 Bred Cows

SALE HEIFERS BRED TO:

• All Bulls will be ultrasound
 for marbling & backfat

• All cattle are broke to tie

For Catalog: Call Duane or Nason (308) 423-2191; Sale Barn (308) 423-2194.
View catalog at www.hitechcomputersolutions.com/wilsonbrothers

B/R New Destination 928-
532 - Objective - Image

Maker - New Design 2470

Breeding Quality Angus Cattle Since 1966

Wilson Brothers
32946 Rd. 707, Parks, NE 69041

www.hitechcomputersolutions.com/wilsonbrothers

“Keep Your
Investments

 in the Black”

Auctioneer: Jonny Walker • 308-276-2187 • 308-340-7173 (cell)
Complimentary Lunch • Day of Sale (Inside the Barn)

Come early, inspect the cattle and meet the producers Duane and Nason.

Angus

Herd Bloodlines: Focus 237; 4G
Precision 187; B/R New Design
323-879; Diamond Hiller; Plow-
man; Langshan; B/R Krugerrand
872; New Design 2470; Dateline of
Verola 243.

From Parks - 2 mi. E, 2 mi. N; From Benkelman -
7 1/2 mi. W on Benkelman River Road then 2 mi. N.

SHROVE TUESDAY
PANCAKE SUPPER

February 20 – 5 p.m. to 7 p.m. MST
Adults $5          Children $3

St. Paul’s Episcopal Church
13th & Center Street - Goodland, Kan.
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1203 Main – Phone 899-6103

Feb. 23 - March 1

Ghost Rider
PG: Violence & Disturbing images.

Nightly  7:00
 Sunday Matinee 1:30

Movie Bucks Make Great Gifts!
www.goodlandnet.com/movies

Sherman

Crowd braves snow to see conservation winners
By Tom Betz

The Goodland Star-News
Huge snowflakes falling by mid-

day on Monday, piling up to about
four inches before the sun went
down, left Sherman County Con-
servation District officials wonder-
ing how many would attend their
annual meeting.

The Veterans of Foreign Wars
Hall started to fill a little after 6 p.m.,
though, and by the time dinner was
ready, about 125 had gathered to
celebrate 63 years of farm conser-
vation.

Between the dinner and the
awards presentations, the Barber-
shop Connection entertained. The
quartet included spokesman Jeff
Mason, a Goodland lawyer, Kelly
Beek of Cheyenne Wells, Dean
Graber of Bankwest and Mel Phau,
a retired banker.

In honor of Valentine’s Day, the
quartet sang love songs, then some
fun songs for the kids in the audi-
ence.

Dinner was prepared by the Vet-
erans of Foreign Wars Auxiliary,
and bankrolled by the Conservation
District, Bankwest, First National
Bank, Western State Bank, People’s
State Bank and Farm Credit Ser-
vices of Western Kansas.

District Chairman Lonnie Whi-
teker thanked everyone for braving
the snow.

Sandy Rodgers, district manager,
presented the Friend of Conserva-
tion award to Danny Farmer, con-

servation district technician.
Tyler Neufeld was honored for

winning first place in the state lim-
erick contest.

Richard and Connie Allaman,
who farm northeast of town, won
the Windbreak Award and Max and
Brenda Linin, who farm south of
town, the Bankers Award.

Rodgers and Farmer presented
the awards for the county poster,
limerick, essay and computer stack
contests, including:

Posters winners in third and
fourth grade, Ryleigh Paxton,
Gerell Miller, Braxton Redlin,
Tristan Cooper and Raquel Tomsic.

Fifth and sixth grade, Shaley
Miller, Nathaniel Smith, Hope
Cochran, Tanner Jones and Brook
Heinrich.

Limerick winners, third and
fourth, Dani Mangus, Steph De-
LaRosa, Riley Wilson, Gerald
Anderson and Katie Seeger.

Fifth and sixth grade, Cory Sam-
pson, Brook Lockhart, Shaley
Miller, Idalia Martinez and Sadie
Avila.

Essay winners, Amy Floyd,
Trace Waugh, Ashlee Roeder and
Victoria Hayes.

Computer stack winners, Talen
Smith, Brianna White and Ellie
House. Honorable mention went to
Cooper Slough and Amber Perdew.

During the business meeting, dis-
trict board member Lynn Ihrig was
re-elected for a three-year term.

The “other business” section of
the Sherman County Commission,
story in the Friday, Feb. 9, edition
of The Goodland Star-News incor-
rectly reported that county employ-
ees’ deferred compensation is
through AIG. The correct company
is ING. Brent Wood is the local
agent for AIG. This was a reporting
error.

Principals exchange
high school, Central
By Pat Schiefen

The Goodland Star-News
The Goodland School Board

approved a job swap by two prin-
cipals Monday, with Sharon Gre-
gory taking over at Goodland
High School next fall and Harvey
Swager filling her job at Central
Elementary School.

Superintendent Shelly An-
gelos and the school board made
the recommendations after the
evaluations for the administra-
tors in a closed session for an hour
and a half. Discussions on non-
elected personnal are not done in
open meeting.

“I’m excited about being at the
high school and getting students
ready for 21st Century jobs and
post-secondary education,” said
Gregory, who also has been the
distirct’s cirriculum develop-
ment coordinator. “I started
teaching in high school as an En-
glish teacher.”

Gregory said she has been
teaching since August 1970. She

was assistant principal at Grant
Junior High before becoming
principal at Central.

Gregory has done curriculum
development and statistical as-
sessment for the district, Angelos
said.

“She has worn many hats,”
Angelos said.

“It is definitely going to take me
out of my comfort zone,” said
Swager, high school principal
since August 1995. “The image I
have is kids coming up to my
knees instead of my shoulders.
Central has a very good staff.”

While no reason was given for
the change, Angelos did say the
move for Swager was not due to
health concerns.

In other administrative assign-
ments, Angelos will remain as
superintendent, Don Smith as
high school activities director,
Steve Raymer as junior high prin-
cipal, Jim Mull as North Elemen-
tary principal and Verna Milnes
West Elementary principal.

The Goodland Star-News will
correct any mistake or misunder-
standing in a news story. Please call
our office at (785) 899-2338 to re-
port errors. We believe that news
should be fair and factual. We want
to keep an accurate record and ap-
preciate you calling to our attention
any failure to live up to this stan-
dard.

School to buy three vehicles
By Pat Schiefen

The Goodland Star-News
The Goodland School Board

voted Monday to buy three new
two-wheel-drive Ford Expeditions
to replace some similar vehicles
with high mileage.

Bob Harkins, district transporta-
tion director, reported that the low
bid came from Dan Brenner Ford
for $24,495 each, or a total of
$73,485 delivered. Herl Chevrolet
bid $93,735 and Finley Motors
$91,556 on similar vehicles.

“We are good shape to start ve-
hicle rotation again,” Harkins said,
noting that the district had delayed
replacing some older vehicles to
save money.

The three new white Expeditions
should be here in about eight weeks,
he said.

Superintendent Shelly Angelos

told board members there will be a
third meeting between the district
and the Northwest Kansas Techni-
cal College about allowing high
school juniors and seniors to take
classes at the college.

Officials will talk with parents at
7 p.m. Tuesday at the Tech College,
she said.

She said one of the board mem-
bers had asked to see a comparison
of utility costs between last year and
this year.

She said the bills are running
about what had been expected.
Electrical costs in general were
higher, Angelos said, and electric-
ity and heat were both up at North
Elementary School.

Harkins said that fuel costs are
running about the same as last year
for district vehicles.

Angelos said the proposed calen-

dar for 2007-2008 is similar to this
year’s. One minor change is that
students will go to school on Mar-
tin Luther King Day.

The board passed a resolution not
to renew the contract of Jeff Mc-
Call, a high school math teacher, for
next year. This is McCall’s first year
at the high school and he is not ten-
ured.

In other business, the board:
• Gave permission for a group of

teachers to attend a technology con-
ference in Omaha.

• Authorized basketball coach
Jon McLean to have practice on
Sunday, Feb. 25, to get ready for the
substate tournament.

• Approved payment of bills for
$97,637.

•Accepted the resignation from
Valorie Grammon, an aide at North
Elementary, and Steve Jimenez,

head baseball coach at Goodland
High School.

• Hired Sondra Smith and Nic-
haela Sanchez as aides at North El-
ementary.

• Hired LaDonna Snyder as an
aide at the high school.

• Hired Cleve Trachsel as assis-
tant junior high track coach; Devlin
Mull, elementary physical educa-
tion teacher, as head high school
baseball coach; Ben Coats, Traci
Price-Waugh and Connie Liven-
good as assistant junior high track
coaches; Ryan Scheopner and
David Avila as assistant high school
baseball coaches; Joy Braun and
Cody Pettibone as assistant high
school softball coaches; and Rich-
ard Schwasinger and Dennis Stone
as assistant high school track
coaches.

City, county, federal offices to close on Monday
City, county and federal offices

will be closed Monday for Presi-
dents’ Day. There will be no mail
delivery, and the post office will be
closed.

All banks will be closed. The
county transfer station will be
closed, and there’ll be no trash
pickup. State offices, including the
Department of Social and Rehabili-
tative Services, will be open.

The Goodland Regional Medical
Center and clinic will be open. The
Goodland Star-News office will be
open, and a paper will be published
for delivery at the news racks on
Monday and by mail on Tuesday.

Goodland students will have the
day off, but the teachers will have
training sessions.

The Goodland City Commission
will meet at 5 p.m. on Tuesday, one

day later than usual, in the commis-
sion room on the second floor of the

City Administration Building, 204
W. 11th.

The Barbershop Connection, with members (from left) Dean
Graber, Mel Pfau, Kelly Beek and Jeff Mason, entertained the crowd

at the Sherman County Conservation District’s annual banquet
Monday                                                     Photo by Tom Betz/The Goodland Star-News


